
Vacant position – Volunteer opportunity on the soup van. 
 

The Friday night soup van team is looking for volunteers to help with the prep shift, from roughly 

5.00pm to 8.00pn on a Friday night. We are looking for volunteers for each fortnight. 

The shift involves preparing the hot food and drinks, which are mostly pre-made, and then cleaning up 

afterwards. 

The prep location is this side of Kensington, and the van runs services in Nth Melbourne, Fitzroy, and 

the CBD. 

If you are interested, please contact Maree and she will forward your details to the organiser for the 

Friday night van. 

Regards, 

Maree Rabach 

 


